

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE



COMMUNIQUÉ

Being a communication to residents about a Spring Concert

30 July 2018

Dear Residents,



Sunday 9th September 2018 at 15h00 Linder Auditorium

Join Richard Cock and the Johannesburg Festival Orchestra as they welcome warmth and longer days with a programme of orchestral favourite: songs which will put a spring in your step and blow away the winter chill! The programme will showcase a variety of popular styles and composers. Featuring MayFord tenor Burgerd Botha, upcoming young soprano Erin Beck, Andrew Gilbert (violin) and Jean-Pierre Calitz (piano). The programme will include all-time favourites such as Vivaldi's "Spring", as well as an anniversary tribute to Tchaikovsky.

Normal ticket prices are R310 each. However, for pensioners the price drops to R280 each. If anyone is interested please contact Ian Stuart on ian.stuart@mweb.co.za, or by SMS on 082 495 0498 before Friday 3rd August.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)